
From: gareth wellburn 

Sent: 02 November 2017 06:27 

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> 

Subject: Re: Tree application - 2017/6054/T - 70 Canfield Gardens 

 

Thank you for this Tony 

The Prunus at this address has one stem that is dead, and the remainder of the tree was showing 

significant die back and sparse foliage during the past growing season. It is felt by the owner and his 

representative that replacing the tree is a preferable option to preserving it at this stage (during the 

imminent planting season), given its prominent location close to the property. 

Kind regards 

Gareth 

 


